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“Amaze, Excite, Inspire” 

 

As we draw to the end of what seems an incredibly busy  and long term. I would like to take the 

opportunity to wish you all a restful and safe half term. 

Tomorrow’s weather forecast over shadows the last day with high winds predicted. The current 

advice from the local authority at the moment is that schools should not close, however this is a 

decision that is delegated to the local level. This means that a through risk assessment will be 

completed in the morning, taking into consideration the safety of the site and staff being able to 

get into school and so open the classrooms safely. 

Whilst parents are obliged to bring their children into school, they must assess themselves 

whether it is safe to do so. Should you feel that you are unable to or it is not safe to bring your 

child to school please notify us of your child’s absence. 

Should a class or the school close for the reasons outlines above then we will revert to remote 

learning.  

Look out for class newsletters for Hercules, Pegasus and Phoenix Class. Mrs Webster has been 

busy this week at Mill on the Brue with some of our Y5/6 children this week. Thank you for 

sending your daily updates—we have loved watching and reading them, and look forward to 

hearing more about the week when you return to school tomorrow. 

We will bring bringing the children back tonight—Mill on the Brue parents please look out for a 

ParentMail message with full details. 

School returns on Tuesday 1st March 2022. Please remember to order lunches in readiness for 

the beginning of term—remembering we will be in a new calendar month.  

And finally, we do have quite a  few pieces of lost property, which normally we would out at the 

end of the school day. Should the wind be as strong as forecasted then we may have a Mary 

Poppins moment. Therefore should you think your child is missing uniform please can you ask 

them to look in the lost property. Staff will be on hand to help children with this tomorrow. 

 

Best wishes 

Mrs Karen Winterburn 

Executive Headteacher 
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‘Tell the truth to each other’ (Zechariah 8 v 16) 

Term 3: TRUTHFULNESS 

 

The BIG QUESTION - Is it ever right to lie? 

This term the school value we focused on was ‘TRUTHFULNESS’. Truthfulness is essential in all 
our relationships so we can trust one another. 

Because of COVID guidance worship this term has largely been in class. Which Bible stories can 
your child remember about truthfulness? What conclusion have they come to about The BIG 
QUESTION - Is it ever right to lie? 

Who would have thought there would have been so many news stories about lying to discuss 
this term - do take opportunities to talk about these at home? 

· Are politicians acting honestly, fairly and justly? 

· What is the damage caused by lying? 

· What does an apology look like? 

· How can trust be restored? 

Whoever can be trusted with small things can also be trusted with large things. 

Whoever is dishonest in little things will be dishonest in large things too.’ 

Luke 16 v 10 

 

A prayer for this term: 

God of Truth, help us to be honest when we do something wrong. Help us not to blame other 
people but admit to our mistakes and apologise, and so learn and move on. Amen. 

   


